

Liquor Control Board

225 4th Street North Fargo, ND 58102 Phone: 701.241.1301

Fax: 701.241.8184 SSprague@FargoND.gov

MEMORANDUM

To: Liquor Control Board Members

From: Steve Sprague, City Auditor

Date: April 15, 2020

Re: Liquor Control Board Meeting Cancellation Notice

The April 15, 2020 Liquor Control Board Meeting is cancelled.

No regularly scheduled meeting will be held due to the COVID-19 pandemic until further notice. Any questions can be directed to the City Auditor, Steve Sprague at SSprague@FargoND.gov